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Principal: Shelley Jones Vice Principal: Leeanne Hoover-Joy
School Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca Phone: 905-472-4764

OFFICE ITEMS LAST E-BULLETIN DANCE JAMBOREE
. To all our Legacy families: Monday, June 25th

. e This is our last ebulletin of the 2017/18
A reminder to families and
students that if you have any school year. We want to extend our

medications or epi-pens at the appreciation to all our families for
S e e their ongoing support and partnership
Thursday, June 28th at noon. in the work we do. It has been a great

LOST AND FOUND year, full of fun and learning. We hope

that all of you take time to enjoy a

S BB wonderful summer, filled with a little
missing items located in our school

relaxation. We wish our families that
hallway from Monday, June

25th-Thursday June 28th are moving or changing schools good
luck and look forward to seeing our Grades 1-5 --from 11:20am

TERM 2 REPORT CARDS returning families in the fall. -12:40 pm in our gymnasium

Term 2 report cards will be going ICE DAWG TREATS
home on Wednesday, June 27th for
Kindergarten to grade 7. School Council will be selling Ice Cream

. . . Sandwiches for $2.00 on
Grade 8 students will receive their

e L ML e EVAU YLyl Tuesday, June 26th at morning recess

KEY DATES

June 25th : Grades 1-5 Student Jamboree

Please check our Calendar at:
June 27th: Grade 8 Graduation http://bit.ly/ZDd Pcal

June 28th: Early Dismissal -School Ends
at 12:00 noon

4
Sept.4th: First Day back to school '
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NEXT YEAR'S CLASSES

On Tuesday morning,
teachers and students will
come together to form their
new classes for 2018/19 and
have some time to meet their
next grade classmates. These
class formations are based on
our present enrollment and
could change in September.

. ’/:v\

/B rrr

@_I_@—

The primary students had a
visit by our local fire fighters
who spent time cooling them

off. There was a lot of

screaming combined with a

whole lot of fun!!!

Staff and students continued our First Nations learning this month to
support our Truth and Reconciliation Commission and the Calls to
Action to teach curriculum related to residential schools and
Aboriginal history and commit to build student capacity for inter
cultural understanding,empathy, and mutual respect.

Staff participated in a Blanket Exercise with YRDSB curriculum
consultant Towana Brooks on Monday. The KAIROS Blanket Exercise is
an interactive learning experience that teaches the Indigenous Rights
history. Developed in response to the 1996 Report of the Royal
Commission on Aboriginal Peoples — which recommended education
on Canadian-Indigenous history as one of the key steps to
reconciliation, the Blanket Exercise covers over 500 years of history in
a one and a half hour participatory workshop. CLICK HERE TO LEARN
MORE. The library has been updated to include a plethora of resources
and materials for students to support a greater understanding of our
original inhabitants of Canada. _

THANK-YOU LEGACY VOLUNTEERS

Thank-you to our School Council Vol;;;';ge;,lsmh e youthgmuv
for a fabulous teacher luncheon ribfprofit Y vibrant gu OVCSH
on Friday. It was delicious and all 1 eers
staff were able to enjoy this time buua Service volunteer
together. We as a staff and e Y
school community depend on 1ty Bt
your support and appreciate the \ msswn lebivgaw e
time you give for our students
and school activities! i

THANK-YOU
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What a beautiful evening to celebrate the Arts at Legacy PS

Thank-you to staff and students for making this night such a huge success!




Celebration of First Nations Learning

As part of our Truth and Reconciliation activities this month, students learned about colonization, the
importance of reconciliation and residential schools. Students participated in the "Project of Heart"
where students created reconciliation tiles with a message dedicated to our First Nations People.
Classes also created authentic dream catchers after the presentation by Chad Solomon.

We all are beginning to understand the importance of acknowledging the land we live on and the
original inhabitants of this land, Indigenous Rights and reconciliation.

We are excited to continue this learning and embed the 7 grandfather teachings into our school
culture at Legacy PS next year.-- Truth, Honesty, Bravery, Wisdom, Love, Respect, Humility
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